
There have once again been changes at Market Day. Beginning this month, there will be no Market Day 

representative at the sale. I will be present to collect payment and distribute your orders.  We will no 

longer be accepting cash as payment, because money has to be mailed to Market Day. Orders need to be 

picked up from 3-4pm. I will be sitting, with three small kids, in the lobby.  Please do not be late. Please 

make every effort to pickup as near to 3pm as possible. Please remember that I am a volunteer and that my 

time is important too! We are also working very hard to change the date of the May sale, one week earlier, 

so that we can have our food here BEFORE School lets out for the summer, and not have the hassle of 

coming back to the school after school is out! We will NOT be having a sale in June.  The following are a 

summary of bullet points for you, as customers/parents: 

 There will no longer be a Market Day Representative at Each Pickup. 

 ALL ORDERS MUST BE PAID WITH CHECK at pickup. OR online with a Debit Card. No More Cash. 

 PLEASE seriously consider paying with credit/debit card when you place your order. 

 Orders MUST be picked up from 3-4pm on sale date, no later. If you can't make it, have alternate 

arrangements with another parent/friend/family member who will pick up your order in that time 

frame. Alternate arrangements for your food are your responsibility... not mine. 

 Future Sale Dates are as Follows 

 March Orders placed online by Thursday March 19th at 11:59pm CST,  

or to the school by 3pm Wednesday March 18th, in the Market Day Mailbox 

 March Pickup from 3-4pm on March 24th, Tuesday 

 April Orders placed online by Thursday April 23rd at 11:59pm CST,  

or to school by 3pm on Wednesday, April 22nd, in the Market Day Mailbox 

 April Pickup from 3-4pm on April 28th, Tuesday 

 There will be no JUNE Sale. 

 Stay Tuned for May Sale Dates, which we hope will be moved UP one week! 

Also, I will be "retiring" and looking for a new Market Day Coordinator for PCA Next School Year, Please 

contact myself or the office if you are interested in helping out. Remember at this time, orders arrive all 

sorted, packaged, and ready for pickup!   -Questions? Meagan Johnson meagan.johnson@me.com 
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